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Spotlight Corner 

Second grade is loving the start 
of Spring!!  We recently explored 
the Matagorda County Birding 
Nature Center and put our       
science skills to work.  We had a blast              
looking for birds, taking our chances with the 
Great Migration Challenge, and learning 
about our local habitat.  We thank God for 
His gift of perfect weather for our                
adventures.  We've become regrouping          
masters and are now diving into all kinds of 
graphs.  Need to organize your data?  Just 
stop by room 9.  We're also using digital 
tools to publish our class book project. 
We can't wait to see the end result.  As we 
journey through Lent towards the great     
celebration of Easter, we are praying for all 
of you.  Please pray for us too. 

 

In Christ, 

Ms. McAnnally & the Super Second Graders 

Up Coming Dates 

April 9  

— Spring Pictures                                 

(wear Mass uniforms) 

April 12 

— Fish Fry (4th Grade & PK3) 

April 18 

— Stations of the Cross 

— Early Release at 12 

 No lunches served 

 No pm Eagles’ Nest 

April 19 

— No School! 

April 22 

— No School 

April 24 

— Progress Reports  

April 26 

— Pep Rally 3:00 in Cafeteria 

There are a limited number of Family 

Dance DVD’s available in the school 

office.  Call or stop by to get yours!     

They are $10 each.  

There are raffle tickets in the 

school office!  Let Brittany know 

if you need more tickets to sell!  

The raffle tickets are a huge part 

of our Spring Bazaar income!      

As always, thanks for all you do! 



2019 Fish Fry Schedule 

§ March 8   3rd & 5th 

§ March 15  1st 

§ March 22  PK-4 

§ March 29  2nd 

§ April 5    Kindergarten 

§ April 12   4th & PK-3 

If you aren't able to attend your         

assigned Fish Fry, please make 

sure that you make it to another 

one.  Even if you can not work your 

Fish Fry, you are asked to bring 

desserts for your assigned date.   

For questions, please call the 

school office at 979 -245 -5632.  

Spring Bazaar raffle tickets went home                 

Friday, March 29!  Each family received a 

manila envelope with dinner tickets and raffle 

tickets.  It is your responsibility to sell each 

ticket in your envelope.  Out of consideration 

for those who are manning the raffle, all    

tickets must be turned in to the school office 

by April 26.  

As per your signed enrollment contract, your 

FACTS account will be charged if minimum 

ticket requirements have not been met.   

Letõs Eat!    

April 8 ñ12  

Monday ñ  Sausage Patty  

Tuesdayñ  Taco Soup  

Wednesdayñ Meat Pie 

Thursday ñ Hot Dogs  

Friday ñ Fish Sticks  
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The H.S.A. meeting on                

Tuesday, April 2 was full of              

information about the Spring   

Bazaar!  There are many 

ways you can help AND receive             

volunteer hours.  Please call 

the school office to find out 

where you are needed!  It 

takes all of us to make this 

event successful!    

979 -245 -5632  

Picture day is on Tuesday, April 9, 

right after Mass.  All students must 

be in their Mass uniforms.  Order 

forms went home this week.    

Please be sure to fill those out and 

send in your money if youôd like  

to order pictures! 


